Town Village of Harrison
Inter-Office Memorandum

To:  Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board
From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date:  September 9, 2019

Re: Town Board Meeting September 19, 2019

Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept
the following donations for the 9/11 Memorial Project account 9-783 :

Stephen and Barbara Malfitano $ 100.00
The Jomake Group, Inc. $ 200.00
Total: $ 300.00

Total 9/11 Memorial Project 2019 donations received to date is $19,640.00



